
Harnessing the thoughts and opinions of the students at our school is something 

we promote and value greatly. This year we tried something new and gave our class 

reps opportunities to work on projects in multi-year level groups with specific areas 

of focus. Over the short space of two terms this has proven to be a great success, 

with students excited and engaged to be contributing to their school.  

Our Wellbeing Warriors, led by Erica Teumohenga, have identified our new outdoor 

seating space as an opportunity to build a ‘chill out zone’ in the yard. The students are working on 

posters to promote the area, will be adding paint splash giant chess games to the ground nearby,  

adding outdoor beanbags and cushions and much much more!  

Our Sustainability Stars, led by Dani Bator, have built raised planter beds, worked with the NRM to 

identify sustainable and native plants that will not only survive in our climate but thrive and encourage 

native wildlife such as butterflies and birds to the area. They are working with the Wellbeing Warriors 

to add planter boxes to the Chill Out Zone and looking at ways to build the native vegetation around 

the school.  

Ready, Set, GO! Way to GO, led by Lisa Williams, have been liaising with building companies to get a 

new covered bike and scooter rack installed, and are working on promoting safe routes to school via 

scooter, skateboard bicycle.  

The TechHeads, led by Kasey Thorne, are working on updating the student user agreement for ICT use 

within the school, and will be creating short videos/news sharing pieces for assembly in the coming 

terms.  

Finally, our Yardies group, led by Debbie Knott, have been 

working on the Peer Buddy roster to commence in Term 3, 

are looking at playground expectations and updating these 

for both the Reception to Year 2, and 3-7 playgrounds, and 

have worked together with the TechHeads this term to  

promote and run the Casual Day held in week 9 – with all 

funds raised going to the animals our school currently  

sponsors at Adelaide and Monarto Zoos. We look forward to 

sharing more of our great projects as the year continues! 

Assistant Principal 

Kasey Thorne 

Adelaide Street, Magill 5072 

T: +618 8331 9422 |  F: +618 8431 5572 
E: dl.1213.info@schools.sa.edu.au  |  W: www.magillschool.sa.edu.au 

ABSENT SMS:  0427 016 460       SCHOOL DAY: 8.45AM - 3.05PM 

ABSENT SMS: 0427 016 460        

RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 2, Week 10 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Magill School uses  

emails to  

communicate with our 

families and distribute 

notes and documents. 

Please keep us up to 

date with your email 

address by calling or 

emailing the office.  

STUDENT VOICE AT MAGILL SCHOOL 

Friday 3rd July 2020 

Ready, Set, Go! Way to Go 
 

UPCOMING  

PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Friday 7th August 

Monday 14th September 

Monday 12th October 

 

TERM 3 BEGINS 

MONDAY 20TH JULY 

mailto:dl.1213%1f.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au
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Comics 

with 

Kindness 

From 

Buddy 

Classes 

P16  

and  

F1  
The Year 2 buddies from P16 and the Year 7 buddies from F1 recently made some kindness comics. We thought of scenarios 

in which buddies could help each other at school and then we acted these out. We used an iPad app to photograph these 

scenarios and turn them into comic strips. Together our classes came up with lots of great examples of older buddies helping 

younger buddies. 

GROUND! 

 

 



 

 

ACHIEVEMENT  

CERTIFICATES 
Congratulations to the following students who have received an  

award for demonstrating all the Magill School Values.  

RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Science with Dani - F4 Jiya S 

Science with Amanda - M6 Alyssa H 

Performing Arts with Georgea - M2 Lucy P 

Performing Arts with Milda - F5 Devayani M 

Chinese with Min  (Rec-2) - P15 Enoch C 

Chinese with Mai (Year 3-4) - F8 Evangelia J 

Chinese with Ivy (Year 5-7) - F15 Monique R 

Health and PE with Florin - P3 Miranda C 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

M1   

M2   

M3   

M4   

M5   

M6   

Chloe L 

Grace T 

Eric S 

Cooper L 

Kayla P 

Emrys W 

Sara M 

Mia C 

Noah B 

Isla S 

Anaaya P 

Jeffrey Y 

Isla K 

Deliah S 

Nysa A 

Indigo S 

Ophelia L 

Shu-Ting O 

Vindula W 

Teegan L 

 

 

 

F1   

F2   

F3     

F4     

F5     

F8     

F9     

F10   

F11   

F12   

F13   

F14   

F15   

Varshaa R 

Lucas Y 

Laila B 

Elizabeth N 

Zoe L 

Anxhela D 

Jayden P 

Jay J 

Danicke B 

Chloe L 

Suen B 

Akshat S 

Avishi A 



 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Magill School will be participating in  

the world-renowned ICAS Assessments this year. ICAS is  

developed by UNSW Global, a wholly owned subsidiary of UNSW Sydney,  

with over 35 years’ experience in education assessments. 

ICAS is designed to target students’ higher-order thinking and problem-solving skills  

in English, Mathematics, Science, Spelling and Digital Technologies. 

Each assessment celebrates students’ accomplishments by providing opportunities for recognition.  

Every student will receive a printed certificate and an online result report.  

Top performers will be eligible for medals and are invited to attend  

special award ceremonies to have their academic excellence publicly recognised.  

ICAS Assesments are now online, a move that reflects a sector-wide transition to computer-based assessments.  

This allows greater accessibility for students and faster delivery of results. 

Learn more about ICAS here: unsw.global/ICAS 

IN 2020 STUDENTS HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE IN THE FOLLOWING SUBJECTS: 

PAYMENT CAN ONLY BE MADE ONLINE 

If you would like your child to participate in any of the subjects listed above, please visit the new online Parent Payment  

System to make a direct payment to UNSW Global. The Parent Payment System is a simple and secure online payment  

service specifically for parents to purchase ICAS Assessments. 

Step 1. The web link is: https://shop.unswglobal.com.au/pages/pps 

Step 2. Parent use this unique access code for your school. Parents can place order till 26th of July 2020.   

  Access Code: VUS529 
 
Important: Please enter your child’s name accurately into the system as it will appear on their ICAS certificate. 
 

 
 

Subject Sitting date  Cost Test Time 

ICAS Science Tuesday 18th August 2020 $15.95 including GST 3:15pm 

ICAS English Tuesday 25th August 2020 $15.95 including GST 3:15pm 

ICAS Mathematics Tuesday 1st September 2020 $15.95 including GST 3:15pm 

ICAS Spelling Bee Thursday 3rd September 2020 $15.95 including GST 3:15pm 

unsw.global/ICAS
https://shop.unswglobal.com.au/pages/pps
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.olgcgatton.qld.edu.au%2Flatest-news%2FPages%2F2020-ICAS-Assessments.aspx&psig=AOvVaw1YcRkkk-J7JL5x2wGSzO4k&ust=1592436398852000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOC72Ie-h-oCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.olgcgatton.qld.edu.au%2Flatest-news%2FPages%2F2020-ICAS-Assessments.aspx&psig=AOvVaw1YcRkkk-J7JL5x2wGSzO4k&ust=1592436398852000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOC72Ie-h-oCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

Parent / Teacher / Student Learning Conversations 

will be held between Monday 27th July – Friday 31st July  

(individual teachers may have added additional dates) 

Teachers have set up conversation times. 

You can book times that suit YOUR FAMILY BEST. 

Follow these simple instructions. Go to: 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au  

 

Enter code: 68p9c 

Then follow the 3 simple steps. 

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed to you automatically -  

check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your email immediately.  

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time and change  

your interviews - until bookings close.  

Bookings open Monday 20th July at 9:00am 

and close Friday 24th July at 3:30pm 

Conversations are strictly 15 minutes and spaces are limited. If you require more time, please contact your 

teacher directly to make alternative arrangements. 

Physical distancing requirements remain in place. Please maintain a minimum social distance of 1.5 metres 

and no more than one person per four square metres in an enclosed space. 

For parents that don’t have access to the internet at home, at work, at the local library, at a friend’s house 

or on their phones, parents can contact class teachers for assistance.  

You can change conversation bookings, any time prior to the closing date, by re-visiting the 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and using the event code. Remember to use the same name and 

email address, you used when you made your original booking.  

If you wish to change your conversation times after the closing date, 

 please email the teacher concerned directly. 

If you are unwell on the day of your learning conversation, please do not attend.  

Please contact the teacher to reschedule another time. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au


 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

 

0413 575 800  

 

Rory’s will be able to assist 

you with QKR, forgotten 

lunch orders, or anything to 

do with the canteen. 

 

 

Clearview shop hours 

Monday 9:00am-4:30pm 

Tuesday 9:00am-4:30pm 

Wednesday 10:30am-4:30pm 

Thursday 9:00am-4:30pm 

Friday 10:30am-4:30pm 

 

Magill site hours 

Not open during holidays 

Tuesday 2:30pm-4:00pm 

Wednesday 8:00am-9:30am 

 

      

 
 Put a name on your children’s items.  

 We can all benefit from this fundraiser with 

20% of all sales coming back to Magill school. 

Funds will go towards improving our school 

grounds.  

 Your order will be delivered to your address. 

 You can help reduce the large amount of lost  

property.  

 To be part of this fundraiser just click on the 

link below.  

 

 https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/
fundraiser/MAGILLSCHOOL 

MAGILL SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/MAGILLSCHOOL
https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/MAGILLSCHOOL


 
 

For students who require medication at school please ensure all medication is in date, is in its original packaging and 
has a pharmacy label to match the health care plan / action plan / medication agreement exactly. This is a department 

requirement and  applies to prescription and over the counter medication. 
  

Medication which does not comply will not be administered and your child will not be able to attend excursions/camps. 
  

Health Care Plans / Action Plans / Medication Agreements 

 
Plans / agreements should be reviewed every 12 months, however given the current situation we will continue to use 

existing health care plans if they continue to meet your child’s needs.  
 

If there has been any change in your child’s medical condition (such as requiring an increase in dosage of medication) a 
new plan will need to be completed by your child’s treating health care professional.  

 
If you have any queries, please call Chrissi on 8331 9422 

 

Payment can be made using the  
QKR app 

Magill School - School Payments - Uniform 
                  Please present receipt of purchase  

            to the front office. 

 

$9.00 

Warm tights made 

from a high  

percentage of 

cotton, blended 

with nylon for 

strength and  

elastane for stretch.  

Tights are available  

to purchase 

from the Magill 

School front office. 

Size 6-9 

Size 10-12 

 

X 

X X 

Black tights / leggings 

are not part of the  

Magill School uniform.  

Students should not be 

wearing them at school.  

 

Green tights are now 

available from the front 

office and UMS. 


